
The American Intellectual Property Law Association (AIPLA) has nominated Shareholder
Richard Stockton to serve on its Board of Directors for a 3-year term ending in 2028.

If elected, Richard’s term will begin at the close of the AIPLA Annual Meeting scheduled for
October 30-November 1, 2025.

Read more about AIPLA by clicking here.
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